
 
 

 
October 24, 2024 
 
TO:  Association Sisters and Brothers 
 
RE:  AA Contract Extension Vote 
 
As a reminder, voting on the American Airlines contract extension opens at 
noon central on Friday, October 25th and closes at noon central on Tuesday, 
October 29th. 
 
Voting will be done via telephone, internet, or QR code.  You may vote only 
one time.  Once a ballot is cast, a vote may not be changed. 
 
To request a replacement ballot, beginning on October 25th send an email: 
  

To:   crux@ballotpoint.com 

Subject:   VOTE 
 

You will receive an email within 30 seconds (you may need to refresh your email program). Follow the instructions 
in the email to cast your vote. The link in the email will be valid for only 15 minutes.  
 
If you have questions/problems with casting your vote:  
• TWU members — contact Karen Koziatek at kkoziatek@TWU.org  
• IAM members — contact Zach Coker at zcoker@IAMDL142.org  
  
Fraternally, 
 
The Association Leadership 
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